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FROM           IAN LUMLEY,, 12 HENRIETTA STREET,  DUBLIN 1

 

Revised heads are required with enforceable sectoral targets for each five yea period from 2015. 

 

It is requested that the proposed heads be withdrawn, as failing entirely in legal and scientific competence.

 

No provision is made to make human caused climate emissions a pollutant.

 

The level of per capita emissions required to bring Ireland to a level required to stabilise Global climate in accordance with he Copenhagen Accord is not provided.

 

No overall or sectoral targets are provided.  This is illogical when Irish ports are planning to double tonnages in different time frames and agriculture has targets under Harvest 2020.

 

No provision is accordingly available for judicial enforcement of targets
